
 

 

St. Mark’s Catholic Church 
 

Fr. Miguel Virella, SVD, Pastor 
Fr. Miguel Valle, Parochial Vicar 

Dr. Joseph V. Stillo, Deacon 
Michael Keary, Deacon  

215 Crescent Pkwy, Sea Girt, NJ  08750 ● Phone 732-449-6364 ● www.stmarkseagirt.com 

Rectory Hours  
Monday-Friday 9:00 AM to 3:00 PM 

 

Weekend Masses 
Saturday 4:30 PM 

Sunday 8 AM, 10 AM, and 12 Noon 

5PM in Spanish 
 

Daily Masses  
Holy Rosary and Divine Mercy Chaplet 

after Daily Masses 

Monday-Friday at 7:30 AM and 11 AM 

Saturday 7:30 AM Only  (No 11 AM Mass 

on Saturdays) 
 

Devotions and Novenas 
Miraculous Medal Novena after daily 

Masses on Wednesdays 

Eucharistic Adoration on Fridays after 

7:30 AM Mass. 

Benediction at 10:45 AM 
1st Fridays Spanish Adoration  

beginning at 7 PM. 
 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 
Saturdays 3:30 PM to 4:15 PM and 

Thursdays after the 7:30 AM and  

11 AM Masses 

 

Rectory Office 732-449-6364 
Bulletin   Ext. 114 

Religious Education Ext. 105 

Social Concerns  Ext. 108 

      Spanish Ministry       Ext. 104 or 

            Ext. 105 

Weddings  Ext. 100 
 

Ministries 
Altar Rosary Society 732-528-6948 

Bereavement Ministry 718-637-1162 

CYO   732-685-6011 

Music Ministry  908-415-0212 

Rosary Makers   732-245-8405 

Second Sunday of Advent       December 8, 2024 

http://www.stmarkseagirt.com
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THIS YEAR, THE SOLEMNITY OF THE IMMACULATE CONCEPTION, a holy day of obligation usually celebrated on 
December 8th, will be celebrated on Monday, December 9th because December 8th is the Second Sunday of Advent. 
(Sundays of Advent outrank any other feasts on the Church calendar.) December 9th remains a holy day of obligation.  
 

There will be no Vigil Mass on Sunday evening. Masses on Monday will be held at 7:30 AM and 11:00 AM.  
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† This Week’s Mass Intentions 
 

Monday, December 9 

7:30 AM 
† Lorraine Ciemniecki by Lepri Family  

11:00 AM 
† George Ed. Meehan, Jr. by Betsy Smith 

† Margaret & Edward F.X. McLoughlin by Peggy Hardiman  
 

Tuesday, December 10 

7:30 AM 

† Anne Macenczak by Estate 

† Arthur D. Martin by William & Maria Pyontek  

11:00 AM 

Living & Deceased Members of  

St. Mark's Social Concerns Ministry  
 

Wednesday, December 11 

7:30 AM 

† Anne Hart by Estate  

11:00 AM 

† Glen Bell by St. Mark's Religious Education Program 

† Gonzalo Salazar Jimenez by Family 

† Virginia Meehan by Frank Meehan  
 

Thursday, December 12 
7:30 AM 

† Barbara Heindle by Estate 

† Glenda Lillard by Judy Blaha  

11:AM 

† Mario Gentile by Dan & Rose Crimmins 

† Timothy Damico by Pat & Joe Casey 

Special Friend by Sara Lynch  
 

Friday, December 13 

7:30 AM 

† Walter Schier by Geri Zalom 

† William Heindle by Estate 

† Dr. James Cashman, 1st Anniversary by Mary Cashman 

11:00 AM 

Special Intention 
 

Saturday, December 14 

7:30 AM 

† Dorothy Wright by Family 

Joseph & Michael White by White Family 

4:30 PM 

† Marie Liston by Gordon & Peggy Pingicer 

† Richard C. Reilly, Sr. by Marion Reilly 

† Dolores Rosa by Linda Zoufaly  
 

Sunday, December 15 

8:00 AM 

† Jack Jurczyk by Teresa Jurczyk 

† Stephen Cagnacci by Family 

† Bobby Coogan by Pat & Jean Scatuorchio  

 

 

St. Mark’s Bereavement Ministry 
Our Bereavement Ministry helps those who are 
grieving the loss of a loved one during their most 
difficult times.  They meet on Wednesdays at 11 

AM at St. Mark’s.   
 

Please call Sue Nolan at 718-637-1162 for more 
information.  All are welcome! 

 
 
 
 

 
Monday Gn 3:9-15, 20 Ps 98:1, 2-3ab, 3cd-4 Eph 1:3-6, 11-12 
Lk 1:26-38 
Tuesday Is 40:1-11 Ps 96:1-2, 3 and 10ac, 11-12, 13 Mt 18:12-
14 
Wednesday Is 40:25-31 Ps 103:1-2, 3-4, 8 and 10 Mt 11:28-30 
Thursday Zec 2:14-17 or Rv 11:19a; 12:1-6a, 10ab Jud 
13:18bcde, 19 Lk 1:26-38 or Lk 1:39-47 
Friday Is 48:17-19 Ps 1:1-2, 3, 4 and 6 Mt 11:16-19 
Saturday Sir 48:1-4, 9-11 Ps 80:2ac and 3b, 15-16, 18-19 Mt 
17:9a, 10-13 
Sunday Zep 3:14-18a Is 12:2-3, 4, 5-6 Phil 4:4-7 Lk 3:10-18. 

Because of our printer’s early deadlines for our 
winter bulletins, please email all bulletin articles to 
cindy@stmarkseagirt.com by the following dates:  

December 15th Bulletin by Wednesday, December 
4th.  

December 22nd Bulletin by Tuesday, December 10th.  

December 29th Bulletin by, Friday, December 13th.  

January 5th Bulletin by, Tuesday, December 17th. 

Thank you for your cooperation!  

10:00 AM 

† Lois D. Lowry by Doster Family 

† Michael Sheridan by Pete & Barbara Sheridan 

† Glendon Bell by Peter & Catherine Abitanto  

12 Noon 

People of the Parish 

5:00 PM 

Jose Zaragoza by Juana Zaragoza 

† Nicolas Martinez Ramirez by Roman Perez Family 

† Gonzalo Salazar Jimenez by Family  

Readings for the Week 

December 8, 2024 
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Please pray for our sick: Marilyn Woerner, 
Barbara Peter, Ann Lehberger Joan Trutneff, 
Kevin Motzenbecker, Tom Ort, Kenneth Thorne, 
Mary Bogan, Peggy O’Brien, Patty Accavallo, 

Donna Brundage, Daniel DeSeno, Thomas Weeks, Jan 
Soriano, Nadine Piccolo, Patti & John Hillenbrand, 
Raymond Burghart, Joan Langlois, Robert Czech, Janet 
Thomas, Bruce Bogan, Sr. 
 

Please Note:  Names will remain on the sick list read at 
mass for 4 weeks and then removed unless the requester 
calls to remain on the list for another 4 weeks.  To ensure 
the consent of the person whose name appears here, the 
pastor's policy requires that only they or a family member 
may request a name be added to this list.  Names will 
remain in the bulletin until the person or family request it 
be removed. 

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMEBER 
 

 

December 7/8 
CCD Confirmation Class bake sale this weekend! 
CYO is selling Christmas wreaths for $30. 
Last day to donate to the Christmas Giving Tree.  
 

December 9 
The Solemnity of the Immaculate Conception  
 

December 10 
Social Concerns Christmas Luncheon. See page 7. 
 

December 11 
Serenades to Our Lady of Guadalupe. See page 10. 
 

December 14/15 
Our second collection is for the Religious Retirement Fund. 
Please give generously to those who served the church so 
faithfully. 
 

December 24 
Christmas Nativity Play at 4pm Mass. 
 

December 25 
MERRY CHRISTMAS! 

Thank You!  We are so grateful to all those 
who financially sacrifice each week to support 
our parish and it’s ministries!  

We would especially like to thank all of those who faith-
fully use their weekly parish contribution envelopes and 
those who give online through the Parish Giving Pro-
gram.  
 

The collection total for November 24, 2024 is $10,451.  

The collection total for December 1, 2024 is $11,394. 

Eternal Rest grant onto them, O Lord, and  
let perpetual light shine upon them.  

 

Please remember in your prayers those of our 

diocese, parish, friends, and family members who 

have recently died. 
 

†  
 

May the angels lead you into paradise.  

THE DIOCESE OF TRENTON is committed to the 

initiatives outlined in the U.S. Bishops’ Charter for the 

Protection of Children and Young People and to its own 

policies and guidelines in regard to the reporting and 

investigation of sexual abuse allegations involving 

minors. 

If you have been sexually abused as a minor by a member 

of the clergy or anyone representing the Catholic Church, 

or if you know of someone who was, you can report that 

abuse through the diocesan ABUSE HOTLINE: 1-888-

296-2965 or e-mail abuseline@dioceseoftrenton.org.  

St. Mark’s Church is wheelchair 

accessible. There is a ramp on the north 

side, and an elevator on the south side of 

the church.  Handicapped parking is 

located in the driveway, the south side of 

the church, and in front of the church. 

mailto:abuseline@dioceseoftrenton.org
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Fr. Alphonse’s Christmas Concert at St. 

Michael’s Church on Sunday, December 

22, 2024 at 1:30 p.m. in the Upper Church  

For more information or concert tickets 

visit www.stmichaelnj.com.  

Ladies, Come and Join Us at Walking with Purpose! 
 

At WWP, we don’t exercise—we “walk” on a faith jour-
ney together. We gather to learn how our Catholic faith 
and the teachings of Jesus Christ are relevant to our eve-
ryday lives. Together we create an authentic community 
that laughs, learns, grows, and loves one another. 
 

Our Gatherings are offered at St. Denis Parish Center on  
Tuesdays, 7:30-9pm or Wednesdays, 12:15-2pm. 
Join us at any time! We are so much more than a Bible 
study!  
 

For more info and to register visit 
www.wwpnjshore.com. 

Next Weekend’s Ministry Schedule 
December 14/15, 2024 

  Celebrant Deacon Reader Eucharistic Minister Usher 

Saturday, 4:30 PM Fr. Miguel   Rose Crimmins Marianne Schobel 
Jack Wright 
Pat Wright 

Anthony Granato 
Walter Henry 

Joe Walsh 

Sunday, 8:00 AM Fr. Miguel   Lori Savino Gary Cademartori 
Pat Cademartori 

Lori Savino 

Pat Ahern 
Leo Hurley 
Bob O'Neill 
Glenn Skola 

Sunday, 10:00 AM Fr. Valle Deacon Joe Robert Cavazini Richard Norris 
Eileen Sugrue 

Jim Sheridan 
Rich Siderko 

Sunday, 12:00 PM Fr. Miguel   Debbie Dunn Helen Hopkins 
Molly McCauley 
Nancy Schatzman 

Richard DeGroote 
Howard Flood  

Parish Mission Statement:  We, the Parish Family of St. 
Mark’s in our quest to follow the Gospel of Jesus Christ, 
are building a faith-based community that assists all 
people in life’s journey to be open to God’s love and to 
share His joy. We are further committed to address the 
spiritual, physical, emotional and social needs of all 
people through service to individuals, families, parish 
and the greater community. As responsible stewards using 
our individual gifts, we promise to celebrate, renew and 
strengthen our faith, and to live our lives as a reflection of 
Christ's love for others. St. Mark’s is designated as a 
Center for Hispanic Ministry in the Diocese of Trenton.  

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/fr-alphonses-christmas-concert-at-st-michaels-church-tickets-1057549853079
https://wwpnjshore.com/
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WORD OF LIFE - offered by Mary’s Child Pro-Life Ministry 
“Perhaps one of your friends has become pregnant unexpectedly. As someone who has been there, I encourage you to support your 

friend in her new journey of being a mother.” Learn how at respectlife.org/support-her. USCCB Secretariat of Pro-Life Activities 
“10 Ways to Support Her When She’s Unexpectedly Expecting”  

 
ACTION CENTER 
Pray the Rosary to our Lady of Fatima. Please join us in prayer at St. Catharine’s in Spring Lake at the statue of Our Lady of 

Fatima on the 13th of every month at 8:30am. Come rain or shine. Our Lady of Fatima told us to repent, fast, and pray the 
rosary to bring peace to our country & the world. Over 100 years later we again need her intercession to her Son to help us. 
Please join us. Prayers are a most powerful resource for Moms in Need. 

Healing the wounds of abortion. If you have suffered through an abortion and have isolated yourself from healing and 
forgiveness, you might consider attending one of our retreat weekends. For more information, contact Judy Warenkiewicz at 

732-536-6871. All inquiries are strictly confidential.  
Visit our websites: dioceseoftrenton.org/respect-life-ministry  USCCB: usccb.org/prolife OR respectlife.org. 
Confused on pro-life issues? The Catholic Church maintains that LIFE is the pre-eminent social justice issue while the media 

instead tells a story of much needed healthcare and women’s reproductive rights. What is the truth? Take a copy of the 
pamphlet in the back of the church titled “Why We’re Pro-life” by Trent Horn for a concise summary from a Catholic 
viewpoint on each question surrounding abortion. 

Intercessions for Life 
 

December 8th 

Second Sunday of Advent 
 

For women who are unexpectedly pregnant: 
May they be filled with trust in God’s providence and lovingly welcome the gift of their child, 

 

let us pray to the Lord. 
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Congratulations to all the winners of the  
New Jersey Right To Life raffle that was held at the 

35th Annual Champion for Life Award Dinner on  
October 20, 2024! 

 

Volvo Winner: 
Ciro Ascione from Middlesex, NJ 

 

Shop Rite Gift Card Winners: 
$1,000—Christopher Vittitoe, Middlesex, NJ 

$750 - Joy Smith, Ocean, NJ 
$500 - Cornelia Fruncillo, BlueBell, PA 

 

For more information on New Jersey Right to Life visit 
https://njrtl.org. 

St. Mark’s is forming a hospitality team to assist with 
event setup, organization, and serving. If you’re in-
terested in joining, please call Linda at the Rectory 
at 732-449-6364. 

CLICK 
HERE 

https://dioceseoftrenton.org/catholicappeal
https://njrtl.org/
https://dioceseoftrenton.org/catholicappeal
https://dioceseoftrenton.org/catholicappeal
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CYO News by Mary Reilly 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We all had so much fun at our pre-Thanksgiving party with special guests Fr. Miguel and a very special young man 

named Luke (pictured in the background in this photo). Luke was raised by a Lutheran father and a Jewish mother and 

did not belong to any faith community growing up. As he grew older he started making poor choices that were ruining 

his life. He decided to look for answers and it left him nowhere until he decided to start praying to Jesus. He 

immediately experienced God’s overwhelming love for him! It completely changed his life and now he is filled with 

peace, joy and purpose. What a beautiful conversion story!!!!!!!  Thank you, Luke! 

Next Sunday, December 15th, is our CYO Christmas party. Please bring a $5-$7 gift to exchange with another CYO 

member. We will be Christmas caroling on the Crescent so you will need a parental permission slip. Festive holiday 

desserts always welcomed!!!!!!  

“And He will be called Wonderful Counselor, Mighty God, Everlasting Father, and Prince of Peace.”       –Isaiah 9:6 

THANKS FOR GIVING! 

St. Mark’s Social Concerns Committee 

would like to thank all who contributed to 

the success for our food drive to provide 

Thanksgiving dinners to those families that 

the Mercy Center helps. The Mercy Center 

is very grateful to St. Mark’s for all they do. 

We would also like to thank our CYO and 

CCD children and their parents for their 

generosity.  A special thanks to all the 

drivers who transported the food to the 

Mercy Center. 

We wish you all a very Happy and Blessed 

Thanksgiving. 

Sincerely, 

St. Mark’s Social Concerns Committee 
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Social Concerns Programs 
 

Feeding the Hungry  
 

Are you looking for an easy way to help 
those in need?  Here’s one way you can 
make a difference. St. Mark’s Social 
Concerns Ministry is resuming the Frozen 

Meals Program for the Center in Asbury Park which was 
discontinued due to the Covid pandemic. The Center in 
Asbury Park, Inc., is a volunteer-based New Jersey not-
for-profit service organization, providing support services 
for people living with HIV/AIDS and their caregivers 
since 1992. 
 

The process is simple!  Here’s what to do: 
 

● Pick up food trays and lids next to the kitchen 
refrigerator in Fr. Child’s Hall (St. Mark’s Church 
basement) 
● Fill the trays with generous portions of food 
● Label the tray lids with the contents and date of    
preparation 
● Return the meals to the freezer compartment of 
the refrigerator in Fr. Child’s Hall. 
 

Please use only the trays provided. 
 

St Mark’s volunteers will deliver the meals to The Center 
for distribution to their clients.  
 

Please contact Marybeth or Joe Walsh at 732 449-
5656 with any questions. Your participation is greatly 
appreciated. 

 
Collecting Travel Size Toiletries  

 

St. Mark’s Social Concerns 

Committee is collecting travel 
size toiletry items (soap, 
shampoos, toothpaste, 
toothbrushes, combs etc.) for 
delivery by volunteers to those in 
need in the Asbury Park area.  
Containers are located at Church 
entrances.  Thank you! 

 

 
PLEASE NOTE: The Mercy Center is no longer 
accepting clothing donations; however, there is an 
urgent need for canned soup.  
 

Additional items needed are:  
Diapers, size 4 and larger, and baby wipes, Coffee/tea, 
Mayo, mustard, ketchup, salad dressing. 
 

Thank you for your support in  helping our community! 

St. Joseph By the Sea—Our programs are offered to 
enrich, renew and deepen one’s interior communication 
with the Lord in an atmosphere of prayer, quiet and 
solitude. The scenic environment of the Atlantic Ocean 
and Barnegat Bay provides additional contemplative 
opportunity.  Current brochure can be found on our 
website at www.sjbsea.org or CLICK HERE. 

Offerings at Francis House of Prayer:  Spiritual 
direction, a one-on-one conversation with a spiritual 
director about God in your life, is always available. We 
offer the Spiritual Exercises of St. Ignatius on a monthly 
and weekly basis, many opportunities to learn and 
practice contemplative prayer, reading programs on St. 
John of the Cross and other Carmelite Saints, and 
contemporary writers. 
For programs or to register call Trenton Diocesan 
Spiritual Center and Retreat House 609-877-0509 or 
FHOP@verizon.net or CLICK HERE. 

Volunteers Needed: Downey Side Adoption is a non-
profit organization dedicated to placing children in the 
foster care system with forever families through adoption. 
Nearly 500,000 children across the United States are in 
need of a family. We rely on donations and fundraising 
efforts to keep adoption fees as low as possible. 

We need your help! If you have time and a passion for 
helping children, please consider volunteering to help on 
one of our committees. 

To get involved, please email our Director at 
DRusinko@downeyside.org or call 732-359-8434. 
Your support can make a difference! 

ARE YOU SEPARATED OR DIVORCED?  

DO YOU NEED HELP GETTING THROUGH THE 
HOLIDAY THIS YEAR?  

St. Leo the Great Parish is pleased to announce that it is 
offering a “Surviving the Holidays” Seminar in 
December this year that will be offered for anyone that is 
divorced and/or separated.    

This year our “Surviving the Holidays” Seminar will be 
held on Wednesday, December 11th, 2024 from 7:00 – 
8:30 pm at St. Leo The Great located in Lincroft.  

Please know that this Seminar has been offered since 
2014 and it has helped many people. We are laypeople 
that have been through divorce, and we had found this 
program helpful to us. We would like to bring it to you 
and help you!  

If interested or if you need any more information to 
decide if you want to attend, please email Michele 
Coppola Wilson at healfromdivorcetoday@gmail.com.  
We would be happy to answer any of your questions. 

We hope you can join us!  

http://www.sjbsea.org
https://www.sjbsea.org/
mailto:FHOP@verizon.net
https://fhop.org/
mailto:DRusinko@downeyside.org
mailto:healfromdivorcetoday@gmail.com



